
 

 

 

Coronavirus reminders 

If your child develop any symptoms of Coronavirus (persistent cough, high temperature or loss of taste / smell), s/he MUST 
NOT come to school and school must be informed.  Call 119 or get a test online at: 

https://self-referral.test-for-coronavirus.service.gov.uk/antigen/name 

High temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not need to measure your temperature). 

A new, continuous cough - this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if 
you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 

A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you’ve noticed you cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell 
or taste different to normal. 

If you believe that your child is well enough to attend school and they have only symptoms of a ‘common cold’ such as: runny 
nose, sore throat or a mild cough they are permitted to attend. 

Free fruit! 

The free fruit scheme is back up and running!  All children in Reception, year 1 and year 2 can access 
fruit at snack-time so they do not need to bring their own into school.  This is a great way of encouraging 
young children to try a range of fruits and it doesn’t cost you a penny! 

We always encourage children to eat a healthy diet; if your child does bring in a snack, please ensure this 
is low in fat and sugar. 

Many thanks 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

 



                           PARENT SUPPORT 

As always, you can drop me a text on 07903 613074 

or email terri-anne.old@celticcross.education.   

I can support you with a variety of issues and if I do 

not have the answer I will work with you to ensure 

we get you in touch with the help that you, your 

family or your child needs.              
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The online application process for starting 

school, transfer to junior school for        

September 2021 has now started.   

 

Please ensure you name more than one 

preference.  It will not mean less chance of 

securing a place at your preferred school. 

 

 

 

 

Please note that if you do not apply on 

time, your preferred school/s may already 

be full. 

 

 

 

If you need support with your applica-

tion, please contact the school office 

of the Family Information Service 

(0800 587 8191) or School Admissions 

Team (0300 1234 101). 


